
 

 

      

 

 

  

 

 

         

   

 

News Release 
 

September 14, 2020 
 

 

Temporary Road Closure – Imboden Road, Castle Rock 
 
 
The removal of a dangerous tree will require the closure of a portion of Imboden Road near the intersection 
of Imboden Spur, from 8:00 AM to 1:00 PM on Wednesday, September 16. Alternate routes are available 
for local traffic.  
 
Please use caution near construction zones and obey the directions of construction personnel and traffic 
control devices. 
 
For up-to-date information please call the Department of Public Works at (360) 577-3030, or visit our website 
at www.co.cowlitz.wa.us/publicworks, or the Cowlitz County Department of Public Works Facebook page.  
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